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Correa, Carlos

From: Phil Padron <phil@windsorinvestmentholdings.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 10:45 AM

To: Correa, Carlos

Cc: Carol Postigo

Subject: 5877 Ponce De Leon - Violation

Hi Carlos,  
 
I hope you enjoyed your vacation.  We are the Landlords for the above address.  We understand one of the 
tenants has a $250 accuring fine for an open permit.  They have notified us that DERM will take as long as 8 
months to approve the work needed to resolve the issues and close the permit.  We would like to be added to the 
board meeting for September to have the fines put on hold while DERM reviews and approves the work.  Please 
feel free to give me a call to discuss.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Phil Padron 
Windsor Investments 
117 Aragon Ave 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
C:954.260.5318 


